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Dear Parent/Carer 

Post-16 Evening 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

Attend the Post 16 Evening. Monday 25 September 

 
It gives us great pleasure to invite you to our Post-16 Evening on Monday 25 September 
from 6.00pm This is an integral evening in the life of BVC Year 11 students and their 
families, as it will help to clarify, inform, and answer key questions surrounding the post-16 
process. The evening will take the following format: 
 

• Parents and students should arrive for a 6.00pm start, parking in the college bus 
bays. There is no requirement for students to arrive in their uniform for the evening. 

• Students are to immediately make their way to the canteen, where they shall be met 
and greeted by an array of post-16 providers.  

• Parents and carers are to make their way to The Evans Auditorium, where they shall 
have a presentation concerning apprenticeships, alongside a detailed insight into the 
process from Mr Compton. Ms Goldman Roberts, HOL for Year 11, will take parents 
and carers through the levels of support we shall be offering along the way.  

• Parents and carers can then join students in the canteen.  
  
As we mentioned to parents at our recent information evening, it is essential that students 
arrive to the evening having done some initial groundwork: they are doing this with their 
tutors but also should be researching aspects such as courses, which post-16 centre and, 
specifically, grade requirements.  
 
We very much find that engagement with this evening sets the tone for the year, particularly 
with the first set of mock examinations on the horizon.  
 
Best wishes and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 25 September.  
  
The BVC Year 11 Team  
 
 


